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The German Consulate General, 
1440 St. Catherine St. West, 
Montreal, Que. 

October 15, 1932. 

Dear Sir : 

I am in receipt of your letter dated October 11th, 
and also copies of correspondence "Industrie und 
Handel" which I studied with interest. 

As much as I would like to be of service to this 
organization, I see now that my time, unfortunately, 
does not allow me to write such reports, which re-
quire quite an exhaustive study of the commercial 
conditions in Canada. 

Regretting very much my inability to be of assistance 
to you at this time, I am, 

Yours faithfully, 
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